

## WEEKLY BULLETIN 2 July 2019 Volume 60 - Issue 1





Pres Stephen Hladio DG Peter Ford

Bulletin editors: Yvonne Young and Issa Shalhoub

AG Phil Presgrave RI Pres Mark Maloney

Club's Website and Club's Facebook

## JULY IS ROTARY'S NEW YEAR MONTH

**Tonight: RYPEN students:** Paris Saunders, Caitlyn McPherson, Jorjah Drysdale and Phoebe Drury **Sandy Langham**; MEMORIAL OBELISK PROJECT.

Dunn Lewis Centre BYOG Introduction: Glenn Wran Vote of Thanks: Phil Brown Fellowship: Bev Nicholas and Clare Nyholm

Dunn Lewis Centre BYOG

## **Future Programs:**

9 July: Club Assembly

and or **Janey George**, MILTON THEATRE

Introduction: Murry Conran Vote of Thanks: Clive Cross

Fellowship: Guy Porter and Rob Powell

16 July: TBA

Fellowship: Avril Pryor and Rhondda Purtell

23 July: TBA

Fellowship: Trevor Schofield and Grant Schultz

30 July: TBA

Fellowship: Issa Shalhoub and Ali Tyquin

AUGUST IS ROTARY'S MEMBERSHIP AND EXTENSION MONTH

6 Aug: TBA

Fellowship: Dale Wilford and Glenn Wran

If a member nominated for a duty is unable to fulfil this function, or DOES NOT WISH TO DO IT,

PLEASE arrange a replacement and or let the Bulletin editor know.

Club's Calendar		
July		Rotary dues are DUE
12 July	Fri	NAIDÖC, Jumping Castle
3 Sept	Tues	DG Club Visit
<i>13, 14. 15, 19, 20,</i>		The Entertainers
21 Sep		at the Civic Centre
16 Oct	Wed	Dream Cricket, Milton PS
18 Oct	Fri	Business Community Network,
		Luncheon, Beachside Golf Club
<i>6-7-8-9</i>		District Conference
Mar		At Dunn Lewis Centre
2020		'Roaring 20s'

BIRTHDAYS
3 Jul; John Goggins, 4 Jul; George Chittick.
ANNIVERSARIES:
NONE this week.

## Photos from our Changeover Dinner, 25 June 2019

72 members, partners, friends and guests attended the Club's Changeover Dinner at the Golf Club. Amongst the guests were PDG Maureen Manning, Judy Ford and AG Phil Presgrave.

Two members were recognised with a **PHF**, **Alan Foreman** and **Brian Wilkins**, congratulations and well deserved.

**Craig Saunders** presented numerous Certificates of Appreciation and inducted **Stephen Hladio** as our new President, who in turn presented his Board to the attendees, congratulations and best wishes.



**Yvonne Young** prepared for all attendees various delicious sweets, Thanks Yvonne. Thank you, **Zeke Cameron** for your renditions, beautiful voice and guitar playing. Our Club thanked the **Golf Club** for a beautiful dinner, room setting and for their hospitality in the last 7 years.





Certificates of Appreciations









End of report

Members, partners and any person over 18yo hosting a Youth Exchange student, regardless of how long they intend to host the student for, will need to have a WWCC and fill-in Form 3

THREE members haven't as yet provided their WWCC number. We all need to have a WWCC, we will have a Youth Exchange Student amongst us soon. I will remind members by email when they need to renew theirs and how to renew online.

Club Toast: "Good food, good fellowship and the privilege to serve."